












Page 248
PUNCHESTON COMMUNITY COUNCIL

A meeting of Puncheston Community Council was held on Wednesday 27th May 2015 at Puncheston School at 8.0 p m.
Present were:-  Mr Dewi Lewis (Vice Chairman), Mr Wyn Williams, Councillor Bob Kilmister, Pembs County Council and John Griffiths (Clerk).

1. Apologies

Apologies were received from Dr Peter Lilley (Chairman) and Mrs Anne Thomas. In the absence of Dr Peter Lilley Mr Dewi Lewis took the chair.
2. Urgent Business
Because the meeting was not quorate it was not possible to hold the Annual General Meeting or an Ordinary Meeting however the Chairman stated that the following urgent business could be dealt with.

(a) A cheque could be issued in the sum of £399.31 to Zurich Municipal as payment of the premium to renew our insurance for a further year.
(b) A cheque could be issued in the sum of £30.00 to Pembrokeshire County Council as payment for the rent of the Puncheston Play Area.

The Chairman asked the Clerk to write a reminder letter to all Councillors reminding them of the importance of giving apologies for non attendance to the Clerk in good time prior to a meeting.
The Chairman closed the meeting at 8.30 p m.
